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LONDON STUDENTS WELCOME PAY DEAL – 

GOOD NEWS FOR STUDENTS AND LECTURERS
 

The University of London Union (ULU) has welcomed the pay deal agreed between lecturers and employers last night (Tuesday 6th June).  Acting President Samuel Thomas has written to Sally Hunt of the University and College Union (UCU) to express ULU’s delight that lecturers have suspended their assessment boycott.  He added ULU’s congratulations on the pay increase that has been secured for both academic and non-academic staff.

Samuel Thomas, Acting President of ULU said:

“I am delighted with this result.  It is good news for students and staff alike.  It is now vital that all assessment delays caused by the boycott are dealt with speedily.   In the long term students can look forward to being taught by academics who are better paid and more highly motivated.”

Ends
Notes to Editors
 
1. The University of London Union (ULU) represents over 120,000 students in the twenty-three colleges and institutes of the University of London.  
2. The pay deal was agreed on the evening of Tuesday, 6th June.  Under the deal, lecturers will receive an increase of at least 13.1% over three years.  Non-academic support staff will receive an increase of 15.5% over three years.  The deal will be put to members of the University and College Union (UCU) in a ballot.  The result is expected to be known next week. 
3. Lecturers’ unions have been boycotting assessments since March.  ULU fully supported the lecturers’ pay claim but did not endorse action that had a negative effect on students. 
4. ULU’s elected officers are available for interview on this matter. 
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